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Eighteen months ago, when the East Meadow Jewish Center committed to developing a new model of learning for our students and their families, we hoped to be able to create learning that would engage the participants in new and meaningful ways.  Starting with students in grades Kindergarten through Hay and their families, in our second year we expanded our learning experiences to include students from Kindergarten through Hebrew High IV.  We are now finishing the second year of our new model of learning and have proof that we are on the right track.
Initially we wanted to create learning that involved people of many generations.  We prepared our families, trained our teachers and designed the learning experiences, regularly soliciting formal and informal feedback from the participants about what they enjoyed and didn’t enjoy as much. For example, veteran EMJC members, students and their families enjoyed getting to know one another and sharing their experiences of being Jewish.  Likewise, we also learned that pre and post learning in the classroom and at home, related to a learning experience, increased the understanding and sense of purpose of participants.  In many cases, these participants of all ages had never been asked what was important and meaningful to them – and now we do so routinely.  
Now at the end of our second year, we continue to receive terrific feedback.  The Tikkun Olam (repair the world) component of this year’s learning experiences has allowed student, parents and staff to make a real difference in the lives of those less fortunate.  Through the FEGS Build a Bayit program, we donated household items for a client who was settled into a new home.  We also put together lunch bags that were delivered to the Interfaith Nutrition Network.  These lunches were complete with a sandwich, juice box, fruit, snack and even a napkin.  One student lovingly cut off the crust because she doesn’t eat crust.  Also positively received this year were the three Lunch and Learn programs, under the Express Innovation umbrella, and led by Rabbi Androphy.  Participants enjoyed learning while also having lunch and enjoying the opportunity to socialize. 

Fortunately, we continue to be supported in this effort by a grant from Express Innovation initiative sponsored by the Jewish Education Project and the Experiment in Congregational Education and funded by UJA-Federation of New York.  In addition to this funding we receive the valuable services of a skilled consultant who meets regularly with our planning team.  Throughout the year, Express Innovation team members and I meet to share our successes and challenges, and to plan for the coming events. 
The Express Innovation planning team and I are already planning for a third year of learning and sharing.  We will consider your feedback as we will discuss the model and details that we hope to implement next year.  The Express Innovation team and I look forward to another year so funding as we prepare for a learning plan to will serve us for years to come. 


Hay Class Graduates:					Hebrew High Graduates
Matthew Cohen					Alyson Katz
Gabrielle Goodstein					Shira Koningstein
Kayla Holmes						Arthur Rosen
Debra Perlman						Joshua Uffer
Mia Perlman
Jenna Silver
